
 

 

 

 

    

  

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
   
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 

Dear Year 6 pupils,  

 

On Tuesday 9th May, SATs week will begin and you will sit a  

range of tests starting with Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar  

(SPaG). The hard work that you have put in over the past year  

is incredible and there is something we would like to say:  

 

The end of year assessments do not tell us who you are!  

The SATs tests do not assess all that makes you special and  

unique. 

 

Throughout your time here at Prince of Wales Primary School,  

it has become clear that we have incredibly talented, kind,  

passionate and resilient pupils that we are all extremely proud of.  

There is no doubt that we have future scientists, authors, actors  

and athletes. We truly hope that you never forget the love of  

learning and educational enquiry that you all have.  

 

Looking back over the unprecedented events that you have all overcome in the last 3 years just shows that you 

are truly unstoppable – you all have a lot to be proud of! You have matured into individuals that will have 

incredible adventures, careers and lives!  

 

We believe in all of you!  

 

Prince of Wales Primary School Staff 

 

Newsletter  
5th May 2023 

Attendance for week beginning 1st May 2023 

Ash 94.67% 

Birch 88.75% 

Oak   89.90% 

 1G 90.00%           

 1Go 97.20%            

 1S 94.54%           

 2A 89.29%           

 2C 95.40%           

 2T 95.40%          

 3G 90.45%              

 3T 91.86%              

3W 96.81%             

 4D 100.00%             

 4F 95.06%             

 4H 98.81%            

 5F 94.00%             

 5G 97.92%   

 5H 93.75%             

 

 6C 94.79% 

 6D 95.11% 

 6W 97.92% 

 

Well done to Ash, 1Go and 4D for best attendance this week. 
Overall attendance since September 2022: 92.04% 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE YEAR EVENT 

Mon 8th May all 
Bank Holiday to celebrate His Majesty’s coronation on Saturday 6 May 2023 – school 

closed 

9th – 12th May Year 6 Year 6 SATs week 

22-24th May Year 6 Residential visit to Tolmers 

Wed 24th May all Coffee Morning 8:40am for families with chn with additional needs 

29th May – 2nd June all Summer Half Term Break – school closed 

Tue 20th June all Summer Celebration 3:30pm – 5pm         

Mon 3rd July KS1 and 2 Theatre show – Alice in Wonderland 

Tues 4th July all King’s Coronation Tea Party DATE CHANGE 

Wed 5th July all KS1 and KS2 sports day and picnic  

Mon 17th July all 
Parents’ Eve drop-in 

100% attendance 100 sessions 

Fri 21st July  Finish at 1:30pm for Summer holidays 

Twitter @pow_primary         Instagram pow_primary  

                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

Watch this video for a look inside the King’s Coronation with BSL:  

Inside the Coronation – Free film for primary-aged children – 

Coronation of His Majesty The King & Her Majesty The Queen Consort    

 

This week’s sign is: KING 

Click the link to see how to sign our word of the week 

https://www.signbsl.com/sign/king 

 

https://twitter.com/@PoW_Primary
https://www.instagram.com/p/CpCwUpJLkR5/?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
https://coronation.gov.uk/inside-the-coronation/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://coronation.gov.uk/inside-the-coronation/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.signbsl.com/sign/king


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

The school value this month is:

These pupils received a certificate this week: 
 

Challenge 
 

Hanif 1G, Kaya 1GO, Nathan 1S, Naz 2A, Janelle 2C, Dante 2T, Erva 3G, Ayaan 3T, Dylan 3W, Adrian 4D, 

Agnes 4F, Ali 4H, Rona 5F, Alessandro 5G, Yunus 5H, Tanya 6C, Franek 6D, Ellie 6W 

 

Best Readers this week that passed 100% 

Aaliyah 3T, Amelia 3W, Cameron 4F, Yamin 5G 

 

Classes with the highest number of 100% quizzes 

3W with 7 and 5G with 9 

 Natalie 4F has read 1,021,101 words 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 designing commemorative stamps and making Coronation wind vanes that came 

into their own on this windy day. 

Year 6 arranging 

themselves in the GB 

flag using the colours 

of their clothing. 

Year 6 

An enlarged image of King Charles III  
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We made jam sandwiches in 

each class and joined together 

in the afternoon nursery to eat 

our sandwiches.  

In nursery and reception, we made 

crowns. In reception we made 

repeating patterns on our crowns using 

diamonds, squares and triangles.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


